
 
 

 
 
 
 
April 1, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Christian Friends, 
 
Hebrews 11:6 says, “But without faith it is impossible to please him: for he that cometh to God must believe that he is, and that he is a 
rewarder of them that diligently seek him.” I pray that when you receive this letter, you are doing well, along with your family and loved 
ones. My family and I are doing well and would like to thank you so much for being a part of this ministry.  
 
As we prepare for our Spring Program 2021, I am thankful that this year we are able to conduct our services in person. This year during 
the month of April, we will start off with Easter Sunday, followed by Friend Day and Missions-Emphasis Sunday; we will conclude our 
program with our 36th Church Anniversary. We are excited this year to have Dr. Ray Young from Hyles-Anderson College with us. We 
are praying that many would come to know Christ. 
 
Please pray for a man by the name of Fernando. Fernando recently lost his wife of many years. Our church ladies would visit this family 
every week to help with their house chores and just be an encouragement to this elderly couple. I was able to witness to Fernando, and 
he heard the Gospel. We prayed together as Fernando prayed in his heart. I believe Fernando was saved.  
 
Please continue to pray for our reconstruction. We are almost finished rebuilding. We need to finish the electrical, plumbing, ceiling, floor 
tiling, and painting, along with a few other details. 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS 

• Spring Program 

• Lighthouse Baptist Academy to reopen 

• Reconstruction 
 
May God continue to bless you as you serve Him faithfully. Thank you so much for loving, praying, and faithfully supporting our family 
and ministry here in Puerto Rico. God bless you. 
 
In Christ, 

Luis M. Martinez 

Luis M. Martinez 
I Timothy 1:12 


